
Meeting Minutes 
General Membership Meeting 
February 8, 2020 
Mid-Winter Meeting at Wingfield Inn in Elizabethtown, KY 
 
Brent Peterson called the meeting to order with approximately 50 members in 
attendance. 
Chris England opened the meeting with a word of prayer.  
Brent introduced the board members and the student officers.  
 
A YTD  financial report was given by Sarah Rogers, treasurer.  
 
Van Henson, National Director, Theresa Henson, state secretary and Josie “Frog” 
McGrew, student officer, all gave a report of the National Mid-Winter Meeting in Biloxi, 
MS. Van expressed to the high school members his concern regarding adequate 
camping at Lincoln for national finals. He advised them to be planning ahead and 
looking at outside camping or hotel accommodations just in case.  
 
Brent presented information about the upcoming rodeo, The Wyatt Cole Invitational.  
 
Brent presented fundraising opportunities and that they would be available to start at 
Liberty.  
 
Brent presented the new wording on the bottom of the entry forms in regards to draw 
outs.  
 
The awards committee was announced and the increased budget was discussed.  
 
The cutting/reined cow horse event was presented. Entry deadline is March 31. The 
event will take place April 25/26 in Bowling Green, KY. 
 
The state shirts have been delivered and the embroidery work is being done now. They 
should be ready by Liberty. 
 
Scholarship opportunities were discussed by both Brent and Van. 
 
The 2020-2021 tentative schedule was presented.  
 
There were no items of business to be voted on.  
 
Matt Thomas made a motion to adjourn. Josh seconded. Meeting adjourned.  


